December 18, 2018 DEC 1 92018
To: Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee
From: Madison Mark Neighbors’ Association

The new Mr. Kimchi restaurant near the King Street entrance to the Madison
Mark Apartments is on the agenda for the Alcohol License Review committee
despite the lack of an information session. We are opposed to granting
approval of the license application at the December 19, 2018 meeting. We
request the applicant be required to hold an informational session for
neighboring businesses and residents in neighboring buildings.

Margo Simpson Stephen Smith David Schindele



